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McGill University

MONTREAL
Faculty of Arts

DEPARTMENT OF CHINESE STUDIES

March 31, 1931.

Principal*s Special Survey Committee, 
Arts Faculty,

McGill University.

Dear Sirs,

In reply to Dean Ma eBay's letter of March 2nd, I

beg to submit herewith the report of the Department of Chinese

Since this Department was only established thisStudies.

academic year, it is impossible to follow the headings of his-

torical development as required by your Committee. My report

is, therefore, aimed at giving a general account of the work of

this Department from the date of my arrival in Montreal, September

15th, 1930, to the date of the report, March 31st, 1931.

Respectfully yours,


